
chool library.  All vouchers will be gratefully received!  

Improvement Plan Update                                              

New garden resources to help with the children’s 

gross motor skills. The children particularly like the 

new slide and trampolines. We are re-designing the 

sand kitchen with the children’s input and have also 

invested into our kitchen play equipment resources. 

Dayshare and Parent Portal : Our new email 
communication system and Parent Portal 
trial/training has commenced. Coming soon to you! 

 Jumping Roos: Have been learning about animals on 

Old Macdonalds farm whilst moving rhythmically to 

music during musical movement. 

 Little Wallabies:  Are counting 1-3 and incorporating 

his with different size blocks to count as they build 

towers. We will help learning the sequence of counting 

by including this in daily routine, such as counting how 

many times the children jump on the trampoline, 

Little Explorers: Have been having lots of fun getting 

messy exploring texture! The children loved spaghetti 

play and furthered learning using it hard in playdough 

and soft for gloop. 

Big Kangas: Are enjoying rein acting their favourite 

fairy tales through dressing up and acting out the 

stories with prop. Big Kangas then enjoyed making up 

their own story involving paw patrol, a princess in a 

tower and ‘supertato’ to the rescue! 

 

Q
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Staff Movements 

-Please join us in giving a warm welcome to 

2 new members of staff:-Kat Quinn, who will 

be joining us from September 3rd. Kat has 

15 years of child care experience and is 

fully qualified. Kat will be room leader of 

Little Wallabies working alongside Joanna 

Wheeler. We also welcome Aimee Lee, who 

is a Level 2 qualified nursery practioner.                                                

- A big congratulations to Celine Lee, our 

Deputy, who is expecting her first baby. 

Celine will be going on maternity at the end 

of the year and will look forward to her 

being back in her role next Spring 2019.  

 

 

“Nurturing the New Generation” 

 
 

 

Welcome to the Little Roos Hazlemere, High Wycombe  

 We hope you are all enjoying our lovely uk sunny summer!  

If you are not planning to come into nursery please email us to 
let us know in advance and please send in photos of your 
holidays and visits for our daily circle time with the children? 

It’s now that time again for our end of Summer term, parent 

consultation which will be held on Thursday 6th September 2018. 

Please see below for more information on this...  

Thank you to parents and children that joined in the most 

amazing school leaver graduation celebration. We would also 

like to say farewell and good luck to our ‘big school’ leavers… 

 

 

Events: 

Scrumys; Please let a member of staff know 

if you wish to enrol your child into August’s 

Scrumys on a Monday morning,10.15-11am. 

 Parent Consultation - Thursday 6th 

September 2018. Please book an 

appointment with your child’s Key Carer 

with the appointment slots provided on the 

parent board. 

EID Celebration: On Tuesday 21st August 

please dress up in bright colours  
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